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0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont 

Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu 

Deacon: David Curtis : 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers: 01494 763518 

Tel: 01494 763518 Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk 

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Suzette Harris, Louise Valota: 07940122911, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

Newsletter, Fourteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time, 6th July 2025 C 

Our Lady’s, Chesham Bois, 30 Amersham Road, HP6 5PE St. Aidan, Little Chalfont, Finch Lane, HP7 9NE 

Sat 5th July 5.00pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 6th July 9.00am  Parish Mass 

12.00pm Latin Mass 

Tue 8th July 9.30am Feria 

Fri 11th July 9.00am Adoration 

9.30am  Holy Eucharist (St. Benedict) 

Sat 12th July 5.00pm  Vigil Mass 

Sun 13th July 9.00am 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 5th July 6.15pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 6th July 9.00am Polish Mass 

11.00am  Parish Mass 

Mon 7th July 9.30am Feria 

Thu 10th July  9.30am  Feria 

Fri 11th July 6.30pm Adoration 

7.00pm Holy Eucharist (St. Benedict) 

Sat 12th July 6.15pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 13th July 11.00am 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Adoration: 9.00am – 9.30am Adoration: 6.30pm -7.00pm 

Confessions: Tuesday & Friday after Mass Confessions: Saturday after Mass 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Rose Hunter RIP), Sun (Mary Conroy 

RIP), Tue (Antony & Rosemary Powys-Lybbe RIP), Fri (Mary 

Rajakumari RIP) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (John Doyle RIP), Sun (Mick Riordan, 
Christopher Walsh, RIP’s), Mon (Mary Philpott),                 
Thu (Fr.Edward Hill RIP), Fri (Liesel Berger RIP) 

 

Second Collection: There will be a second collection next 
weekend for Sea Sunday. Please use the Gift Aid Envelopes 
available at the narthex. 

St. Aidan’s Annual Parish AGM: This Sunday, after the 11.am 
Mass, there will be the AGM, which includes the Chairman’s 
Report, presented by John Hannacher, and Finance report 
presented by Sue Finch. May I request everyone to gather in 
the parish hall, to listen to the reports reading, and give your 
valuable comments or suggestions for the good of the parish. 

Parish Volunteers Party: On Sunday 20th July 1.00pm, I 
would like to invite all the volunteers from both Churches at 
St. Aidan’s Garden for a small get-together. It is to recognise 
and appreciate the hard work you all do throughout the year 
in our Churches. I am so grateful for your selfless service and 
loving support to the parish community. The gathering will 
also provide you an opportunity to meet with each other. May 
I request all the volunteers to consider this as a personal 
invitation from me and keep the afternoon free. 

Sincere Gratitude: May I take this opportunity to thank 
everyone, who played an important part in organising the 
Bring & Share event on last Sunday. It was truly a parish 
family time for those who attended, sharing plenty of food and 
engaging in lively conversation. Our sincere appreciation to 
the organising team for their hard work and commitment. Let 
me also express my love and gratitude for the surprise 
birthday celebration: the cash gift presented, the beautiful 
book with lots of messages and photos. Thank you all. You left 
me speechless! I am so touched by your love and affection. 

Our Lady’s Catholic School: We have places for children in 
the following year groups in September: Year 1, Year 4 and 
Year 5. If you are thinking about your child’s school for 
September and would like to visit the school, then please 
contact Miss Mansfield in the office to book a visit. Telephone 
Number: 01494 726 390, Email: office@olschesham.co.uk 

Chiltern Foodbank: List of items for July: UHT Milk, Long 
Life Fruit Juice, Rice, Tinned Sweetcorn, Sponge Puddings. 
We are very short of bags for life, if any of your parishioners 
can spare a few, we would very much appreciate it” 

Job Vacancy: for a Parish Secretary at St John Henry 
Newman, High Wycombe. The role is for 12 hours per week, 
Tuesdays and Fridays 10.30-2.30, plus one other day. For full 
information visit https://northamptondiocese.org/jobs All 
candidates should complete a Diocesan application form and 
email it to: hr.admin@northamptondiocese.org 

Safeguarding Communications: As part of our commitment 
to open and inclusive communication, we are inviting 
feedback from across the diocese. A short form has been 
created for this purpose, and we would be very grateful if 
you could take a few minutes to share your insights. Please 
ask our safeguarding Reps to give you the form. 

Pastoral Area Pilgrimage: There is a suggestion from our 
pastoral area to organize a Jubilee Pilgrimage to St. Peter’s 
Church, Marlow on Friday 25th July. The day will include a 
talk and adoration by Fr. John Udris. Carry packed lunch. 

Second Collection Last Week for Peter’s Pence: St. Aidan: 
£239.09, Our Lady’s: £215.49 Thank you to everyone who 
contributed generously. 

Tap & Go Collection Last Week at OL: £225.00, SA: £60.00 

 
 

 

Offertory Collection Last Week: Our Lady’s: £312.19 
Standing Order: £361.00 

St. Aidan’s: £364.80 
Standing Order: £797.00 

Thank You 
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